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Dear Democrats, liberals, socialists, communists (all the same thing)... All the 

passage of this bill will do is create even more hardship for the middle and lower 

classes, which you are allegedly trying to protect and provide for.  I own rental 

properties.  When my tax amounts go up, do I absorb the increased costs and take a 

lower profit?  Nope. I increase the rent to cover it.  This is the same for any business.  

So who ultimately pays the price for this?  Again, those least able to afford it.  Nearly 

all renters today are unhappy with the rents they pay.  But you and your kind keep 

raising the costs (taxes, interest rates, minimum wage increases, inflation, etc, etc, 

etc).  That cost will not be paid by the business owners.  It will be passed on to the 

purchasers of the products and services.  So in my case, rents will continue to 

skyrocket due to awful legislation like this. 

 

I understand that this is simply a step toward total government control of all assets in 

this country (i.e. Communism) and that is what you are ultimately after, but it should 

be obvious that is not what this country is about.  No one here wants that except for 

those in "power".  This bill is simply too much government control and impacts too 

many things (real property, intangibles, etc.). 

 

Try being an American, an Oregonian, a decent person and quit forcing these 

ridiculous policies that simply do not work and only serve to pass the burden on to 

those who cannot afford it.  Shame on you if you support this. 

 

DO NOT VOTE IN FAVOR OF THIS AWFUL BILL!!!   


